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Research Analysis

HB2477, as introduced, prohibits educational institutions within the Oklahoma State System of
Higher Education from asking for a student’s gender, race, or ethnic group on a scholarship or
enrollment application.

Prepared By: Emily Wendler

Fiscal Analysis

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the state budget
or appropriations.

Prepared By: Cole Stout

Other Considerations

None.
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